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Northeastern Regional Association of State Agricultural Experiment Station Directors

We are a go for Baltimore! Even with Winter Storm Stella charging toward us,
NERA will be meeting at the Admiral Fell Inn as planned. I'd ask that you all
use discretion during your travels. Allow the conditions to dictate your pace!

Action items:

*  While we are a “go” on the meeting, the winter storm is posing some logistical
challenges. Should you not be able to join us, we are providing you with a means to
connect through Zoom. You can either dial in or log in: your choice. The call-in is (646)
558-8656 and the meeting ID will be 571 774 3008. To attend online, log in

at https://zoom.us/j/5717743008. Rick and | will be available via email and mobile
throughout the meeting in case you run into trouble or have other concerns.

* Registration is live for the Northeast Joint Summer Session, June 12-14, 2017 at
The Greenbrier in White Sulfur Springs, West Virginia. Please note that attendees and
spouses/guests must be registered separately. Click here to visit the meeting website,
and reqister now for earlybird pricing!

Reminders:

» All meeting materials will be uploaded to the NERA website and will be available to
you at the meeting site on a USB drive. Think: no paper!

Informational items:

« The University of Maine Cooperative Extension is seeking applicants for an
Assistant Extension Professor, 4-H STEM Specialist and Assistant Professor of
Education. Click here for more information and to apply, or visit the NERA website
(http://www.nerasaes .org/employment-opportunities).
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